
 

Marshalltown Baseball Club Rec. & Rec + Level Youth Baseball 

                   ​ ​   Information Sheet 

Important Dates: 

Feb. 1 Online Registration Opens                                                             
Mid Feb. Registration Closes 
Mid Mar. Rosters will be made and a coaches meeting will be set up. 
Mid April Practices Start (Weather Permitting) 
5/1 Uniforms delivered to coaches during practices 
5/6 League Begins 
TBD 6/28  League Ends 

Important Information: 

Divisions are based on CURRENT grade level: 

PreK/Kindergarden/1st/2nd will play Monday through Thursday @ 5:15pm/7:00pm at Marshalltown Little League 
Complex or Iowa Veterans Home with one game per week. Practices will be once practice per week, Sunday through 
Thursday. 

3rd/4th/5th/6th/7th will play Monday through Thursday @ 5:15pm/7:00pm at Marshalltown Little League Complex and 
surrounding area with one game per week. Practices will be once practice per week, Sunday through Thursday. 

The purpose of the Marshalltown Baseball Club Youth Baseball Rec. program is to provide a fun, instructional and 
recreational league for kids currently in pre k through 6th grades. The program will focus on learning the 
fundamentals of the game of baseball and sportsmanship. Volunteer-parent coaches teach the players baseball rules, 
skills, and techniques through practices. Players will participate in league games, which will enhance their competitive 
spirit while focusing on instruction and teamwork. 

New teams will be assigned each year with a primary goal of producing balanced teams. 

Pre K/Kendergaden will be t-ball. 1st/2nd grade will be machine pitch. 3rd/4th/5th/6th/7th grades will be player pitch. 

The league provides each player a jersey and hat. Players are responsible for gloves, helmets & GREY baseball 
pants. Cleats are helpful but not required. NO steel cleats. 

All youth bats must be USSSA or USABat certified. There are a few bats available in the storage shed for use if 
needed. 

League owned equipment is to be left in the storage shed when not in use. This includes catchers’ equipment and 
any bats that are used from the shed. 

Your head coach is your contact throughout the season. 

Late registrations will include a late fee and will need to be approved. 
For More Information email: amann@marshalltown.k12.ia.us 

www.mtownlittleleague.org 
Follow us on Facebook @  Marshalltown Baseball Club 


